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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Library Needs Assessment

The ordinance creating the Saint Paul Public Library Agency requires the Library Director to present annually a
needs assessment to the Library Board.  The Director will present the 2015 Needs Assessment to the Library
Board on April 2, 2014.

The 2015 Library Needs Assessment is attached.

Kit Hadley
651-266-7070
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